
  

  

 

Tena koe ISK 

 

New ISK members 

 

 

ISK welcome Kawerau Engineering, Ross Engineering, Kawerau Container Terminal and Long White 

Cloud Safety and Projects as new members. Have a look on the ISK website to find out more about these 

local companies. Or if your company is thinking about joining ISK, please send us an email and we'd be 

happy to outline the benefits of being an ISK member.  

  

ISK Members 

 

 

Mechanical Study Groups Resuming 

 

 

The ISK Mechanical Cluster study groups have resumed. Tutor Jo Spod is happy with the progress the 

eight apprentices are making and is happy to accommodate anymore that come along. If your business 

has any mechanical apprentices that would like some help with their bookwork or need to catch up, then 

they are welcome to attend. Every Tuesday afternoon from 3pm onwards at the ISK office, 9a Manukorihi 

Drive.  

 

ISK Training Service 

 

ISK has been working with it's members to determine how to facilitate their training requirements. In the 

coming weeks ISK will be rolling out this Training Service. This is a facilitation service that helps 

companies with their employee training requirements. Aimed at reducing the cost and minimising the 

administrative duties for individual businesses. 

 

The initial period will be a trial run with limited training courses to iron out delivery and ensure that the 
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software is running smoothly. After which the Service will open up to include more courses and 

employers. If your company would like to find out more about this Training Service, then please email us.  
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